
 
 
 

From: <registrar@gse.harvard.edu>  
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 (via Blue) 
To: (Spring 2023 enrolled students) 
Subject: Action Required: Your HGSE course evaluation forms are now available 

 
 

 
 

Dear Student, 

You’ve made it to the end of Spring semester and course evaluations are now open. As you continue 
your work, please set aside some time to provide HGSE with helpful feedback by evaluating your Full 
Term and Spring 2 course(s). 

HGSE places a great deal of importance on the evaluation of its courses and programs. Please note you 
are required to submit course evaluations for each class. If you have not met this requirement by 
05/24/2023, May degree candidates will be prevented from receiving their diploma upon graduation. 
Continuing students will be prevented from enrolling in classes the following term. 

Your participation is very important to the community, and we thank you again for taking the time to 
complete your course evaluations. 

Please click here to login with your Harvard Key and begin your evaluations. Note that you may return 
to in-progress applications at any time. 

Questions? If you have any additional questions about the course evaluation process, please feel free to 
contact the HGSE Registrar’s office at registrar@gse.harvard.edu. 

 

Best wishes, 
 
 

Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 
| registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he him his | Hablo español 
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